
TERM DATES

Term 2 
Tue 28 Apr - Fri 3 Jul

Term 3
Mon 20 Jul - Fri 25 Sep

Term 4
Mon 12 Oct - Fri 11 Dec

St John Bosco School
21 Clinton Street, New Plymouth. Phone (06) 758-3165

e-mail: office@sjb.school.nz, www.sjb.school.nz 
Principal: Mr Dee Luckin

Term 2 Week 11 Thursday 25 June 2020

EVENTS

Sun 28 June
Golf Day

Tue 30 June
Deadline for 2021 
enrolment at FDMC

End of Term 2
Fri 3 July

Start of Term 3
Mon 20 July

Mid Year Interviews
29 & 30 July

Welcome: We would like to welcome 
Yashwin Yathavan to room Puriri and 
his parents Yathavan and Vithya to 
our school community.

It was lovely this week to take the 
entire school to a weekday mass in 
our church.   It has been quite a long 
time since we have come together as 
an entire school to celebrate, I 
personally enjoyed looking around the 
church witnessing us as a family once 
again.   I also quietly on the side was 
listening too and observing the 
children's reactions as they entered 
our new   hospitality space.   There 
were lots of “Wow” statements made.

We are aiming to come together 
again next week on Thursday 2:15pm 
to welcome all our new students that 
have arrived this term in a mihi 
whakatau and also acknowledge and 
bless our school leaders as this didn’t 
happen due to covid restrictions 
earlier in the year.

I would also like to thank our families 
that have particularly this week, 
ensured that any children showing 
symptoms of a cold or the flu stayed 
home.   I know that there is a lot of 
pressure on families in relation to sick 
leave and work but we real ly 
appreciate your support in our 
mission to keep everyone well.  

The community group are getting very 
excited about our upcoming Annual 
Golf Day this Sunday 28th June at 
Westown Golf Club. We have some 
silent auctions at the office awaiting 
your bids. Come and make a bid on…
• a Full Body Mole Map Voucher 

valued at $400, 
• a Nicci Goodin Designer Florist 

Voucher valued at $100 and 
• a Cleaver and Rouge Hairdressing 

and Make-up Voucher valued at 
$100. 

We also have had some amazing 
spot prizes donated by families for 
players to win on the day. There are a 
few raffle tickets leftover from last 
term to be sold so get in quick - only 
25 tickets at $5 each.  

Please remember we are looking for 
helpers on the day and will be putting 
a board for you to add your names to 
time slots out in the courtyard 
weather permitting, or in the office if it 
is wet.    There is also a link here to 
register your support on a google doc.

We are also now looking for a few 
more teams on the day.  Teams of 4 – 
6 Players are welcome to register, 
serious/social/non golfers all are 
welcome.   $30 per player.   If you 
would like to enter a team email 
mike.fleming@rabobank.com, or 
contact Mike on 0272867065.

Please support our community group 
in this major fundraising venture.

Community Group ipad Purchase 
offer: The SJB Community Group will 
be kindly offering the opportunity for 
families to purchase ipads for their 
children again this year. If we order 
10 or more we can get the ipads at a 
reduced cost of $540 compared to 
$599.   I will communicate the final 
cos ts pr io r to purchase. The 
Community group will pay the upfront 
costs of the devices and then allow 
families to pay this off over the 
remainder of the year. The ipad will 
remain at school until the device is 
fully paid.   We will also be offering 
ipad cases like the ones we use at 
school.  These will cost approximately 
$20 each. If you would like to take 
this offer up, can you please email 
principal@sjb.school.nz You can also 
let Andrea know office@sjb.school.nz   
or 758 3165. The last day for ordering 
these will be Thursday 2nd July.

R e p o r t s & P a r e n t Te a c h e r 
Interviews: Apologies we have had 
some technical issues with HERO at 
their end. All our information is loaded 
and ready to go but little technical 
issues have prevented us releasing.  
So we will now be releasing learning 
information in relation to your child's 
learning via our HERO app and 
Management system in the coming 
days.   This information is from the 
end of Term 1 which was stalled in 
release due to Covid19.  At the end of 

the term we will also be releasing 
information related to writing from this 
term.   With the shortened nature of 
reduced onsite learning this term we 
have had to reduce the areas we 
report on.  

Our Year 1 Teachers have this week 
resumed sharing our settling into 
school reports and interviews with 
families.   Again these have been on 
hold due to the nature of social 
distancing and reducing contacts at 
school.  We are working hard to catch 
these up.  

Mid Year interviews for all other 
classes would have also occurred 
during week 5 of this Term.   As 
above, restrictions prevented this 
happening.  But we will be holding our 
mid year 3 way student / parent / 
teacher   hui to discuss your child’s 
nature as a learner as well as social, 
emotional and educational progress 
on 29th and 30th July Week 2 of Term 
3.   An interview booking link will be 
sent out soon via an email through 
HERO.

Swimming Pool Key Returns: 
Reminder - return your pool key to the 
office and receive your $15 bond 
back.

E N R O L M E N T A T F D M C - 
REMINDER: The deadline for 2021 
enrolments are 30 June 2020 (this 
was extended from 30 April 2020) 
Families can either contact Keri-Ann  
enrolment@fdmc.school.nz or phone 
753-6149 ext 820 and request an 
Application for Enrolment pack. 

From the Principals Desk...
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Mission Statement
To provide a Catholic environment where children’s rights and individual needs are always considered, 
independence and confidence are fostered and children are challenged to produce their best efforts.

Art work from Ruma Horoeka

By Temahni By Hudson

By IslaBy Kyza-Jay
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Our School Core Values

Love Resilience Co-operation Service

HOLIDAY PROGRAMME - Cherie Smith our After School Care and Holiday Programme Manager has put together a great programme 
for families requiring care for their children during the holiday break.   We have worked really hard over the past years to keep the 
daily costs as low as possible for our families.  If you need care please support our programme. If you need to know more about costs 
or timings for the days contact Cherie at afterschoolcare@sjb.school.nz . Please register your interest with Cherie to secure a space. 
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Call Rebecca on Ͳ͸ ͹ͷͺ Ͳ͹͸ͻ  
�o ϐind o�� more abo�� joining �� or �i�i� 
www.manchesterunity.org.nz 

Making Life Aff��dable 

Our members have access to Aff��dab�e H���da� H��e�ǡ 
D��c����ed M���e�ǡ Ed�ca���� G�a���ǡ C���e�����e Med�ca� 
I����a�ceǡ Re�a�� d��c����� a�d ���e 
 

 

Membership just $43/year*.  Join now and start saving! 
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JANE PARKER

06 757 9060

027 350 8687

www.thefinancelady.co.nz

in association with 

The best thanks The Finance Lady can receive is a recommendation to your friends and family

jane@thefinancelady.co.nz


